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Marshall Elementary School 

4407 116th Street NE 
Marysville, WA  98271 

(360) 965-1600 
Attendance Line (24 Hrs): 

(360) 965-1601 
Marshall_Office @msd25.org 

Principal’s Message 

THE MARSHALL MUSTANG 

Dear families, 
 
We are excited to have spring knocking on our door. We have had so much 
happening at Marshall and the MCEP including many fun celebrations. Our 
Mustangs have been working really hard - we are growing academically and 
celebrated with a pizza party and a short movie for the entire school. Students 
had a blast and loved the special treat. We are learning a lot more before our 
end of year assessments.  We are excited to see our yearly growth!  
 
We are gearing up for spring conferences which will occur at the end of the 
month. If you have questions about your student’s progress, please contact 
your student’s teacher. The week of March 27th is early release (12:40) in or-
der for teachers to have time to meet with families. After spring break, we will 
have more information about our PTSA Fun Run fundraiser and our Snuggle 
Up and Read event. We look forward to talking more about these events and 
seeing you all there.  
 
Lastly, I want to thank you for voting and helping us pass our Levy. We appre-
ciate your partnership and support and cannot thank you enough.  
 
Sincerely, 
Katy Rudolph 
Principal  
 
Go Mustangs! 

 
 
During the week of Monday, March 27—Friday, March 31, 
students at Marshall Elementary will have early release.  Dur-
ing this week: 
 

• Dismissal is at 12:40 PM. 
• Confirm your conference with your student’s teacher. 
Please call the office if you have any questions.   

Every Thursday, we encourage all of our Marshall Mustangs to 
wear Mustang spirit wear.  We currently have stock of Youth-sized 
(Small, Medium, Large and Extra Large) hoodies and t-shirts.  We 
have a very limited supply of adult hoodies. 
 

If you would like to purchase spirit wear, the prices are as follows: 
• T-Shirts—$15.00 
• Hoodies—$30.00 

 

Purchases may be made by cash, check (made payable to  
“Marshall PTSA”.  Feel free to contact the office to inquire about 
a purchase.   
 
Please view the two styles of shirts up and to the right. 

mailto:Marshall_Office@msd25.org
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Non-Discrimination Statement:  Marysville School District complies with all federal and Washington State rules and regulations and will provide 
equal employment opportunity and treatment for all applicants and staff in recruitment, hiring, retention, assignment, transfer, promotion, and 
training. Such equal employment opportunity will be provided without discrimination with respect to race, creed, national origin, age, honorably 
discharged veteran or military status, sex, sexual orientation including gender expression or identity, marital status, the presence of any sensory, 
mental or physical disability or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability. The district will provide equal access to 
school facilities to the Boy Scouts of America and all other designated youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United States Code as a patriotic socie-
ty.  The following employees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg 
Kuehn, Director of Risk Management, Facilities, and Maintenance, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer – Tracy Souza, Director of COVID-19 Health 
and Safety, 360-965-0076; Section 504 Coordinator and ADA Coordinator, Stephanie King, Executive Director of Special Education, 360-965-
0174.  Discrimination and discriminatory harassment may be reported to any school staff member or to the district’s Civil Rights Coordinator, 
listed above. You also have the right to file a written complaint. Address: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270. Website: www.msd25.org.  
Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace.  Policies that address this issue are Policy 3210 “Non-Discrimination” & 5010 – 
“Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action.” These Policies are available online at www.msd25.org at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 
80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000. 

 March is Music in Our Schools Month. For the second year in a row, we will be having Marshall 

March Music Madness. There will be 16 songs on a bracket in the main hallway. Each will have a QR code so 

students can scan it with their chrome book and listen to the song. Each week students will be voting for their 

favorite song which will culminate in finding Marshall’s favorite song of 2023. Last year’s winner was the 

theme from the original Ghostbusters movie, so we are quite excited and curious about which song will reign 

supreme this year. In addition, our Marshall choir will be performing with two other elementary schools AND 

the Totem Middle School choir at MPHS on Monday, March 20th. This will be a great opportunity for our stu-

dents to meet other students who will be attending Totem and also get a chance to perform with the middle 

school they will be attending in 6th grade. We are quite excited for this cross-district music collaboration. 

Have a musical March friends!!  

 Show your support for music by wearing music-themed shirts or other clothing on Wednesdays to celebrate! 

SPRING BREAK 

APRIL 3, 2023—APRIL 7, 2023 

Thank you for your donations of cereal.  We exceeded 
our goal of 500 with a total of 527 boxes of cereal!  As 

you can see, they are stacked floor to ceiling.  We will soon set them up in 
the halls and have a “domino fall down”!  They will then be transported to 
the Marysville Food Bank to help our fellow community members.   

mailto:gregg_kuehn@msd25.org
mailto:gregg_kuehn@msd25.org
mailto:tracy_souza@msd25.org
mailto:stephanie_king@msd25.org
http://www.msd25.org
http://www.msd25.org
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Meet Our New MLL Specialist 

 I would like to introduce myself. My name is 
Melanie Dugan and I am the new multilingual (MLL) 
specialist here at Marshall.  
 What is a multilingual specialist you might 
ask? I am the person assigned to help those students 
who speak a language other than English at home. I 
am bilingual myself. I speak English and Spanish. 
 I began my position at Marshall in December 
and am excited to be here. I have been welcomed 
warmly by staff, students and parents alike. I have a 
lot of experience in this area.  
 I began my teaching career in 1985 as a bilin-
gual teacher. I have taught preschool through 6th 
grade. I have worked as a multilingual specialist in 
two other districts for a total of 9 years. I have also 
taught the Spanish side of dual language.  
 With conferences coming up, I hope to meet 
many of our parents. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please feel free to reach out to me.  
 

Melanie_Dugan@msd25.org 

Girls on the Run provides: 

Power, Purpose and Potential 

 

This is an opportunity for girls to 

recognize their strengths while 

building connections with others.   

We still have room for additional sign-ups.  Click 

here to register or for more information. 

• Who: Girls in 3rd—5th Grades 

• When: March 13th-June 5th  

(Celebration 5k June 4th) 

• Time: 4:00-5:30pm 

• Days: Mondays & Wednesdays 

• Volunteers Needed  

• Where: On Marshall’s Track 

• Sponsor: Tara Hatch 

Tara_Hatch@msd25.org 

(360) 965-1600 

Register for Kindergarten Now! 
 
If you have a child who will turn five years old by August 
31, 2023, now is the time to register for Kindergarten.  
Bring your child’s immunization information and origi-
nal birth certificate to Marshall and we will help you 
with the registration process.  You may also register 
online.  Click the link below to go to the registration 
page. 
 

Register Here 
 
For your convenience, we have an evening event where 
staff will be present to assist you and answer questions.  
Please join us in our gym: 
 

Tuesday, March 28, 2023 
2:00—6:00 PM 

Welcome Class of 2036 

School Bus Drivers Needed 

mailto:Melanie_Dugan@msd25.org
https://www.girlsontherunsnoco.org/
mailto:Tara_Hatch@msd25.org
https://marysvillewa.sites.thrillshare.com/page/register-for-school
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• Friday, March 3—2:15 Dismissal 

• Friday, March 10—2:15 Dismissal 

• Sunday, March 12—Daylight Saving 
Time Begins 

• Sunday, March 12—Silvertips Game 
(Please see information to the right.) 

• Friday, March 17—2:15 Dismissal 

• Friday, March 24—2:15 Dismissal 

• Monday, March 27 through Friday, 
March 31—12:40 Dismissal—
Conference Week 

• Tuesday, March 21—PTSA Meeting @ 
4:30 

• Tuesday, March 28—Kindergarten 
Open House (2:00—6:00 PM) 

• Spring Break:  April 3—7 

• 

 

 

 

 

 

Late Night Conference Week 
Teacher Dinner 

 

Our PTSA helps our teachers on the 
late night conference date (Tuesday, 
March 28, 2023) by providing dinner 
for them.  If you are interested in offer-
ing soup or salad, please watch for an 
email from your student’s teacher with a 
sign-up sheet attached.  You may also 
sign up in the main office. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Only $10.00 Each 

 

Order your 2022—2023 Marshall Elementary and 

MCEP yearbook online:   

http://payments.msd25.org 

Log in with your Family Access account.  If you need 

help with your account, please feel free to contact 

our office at 360-965-1600.  Tara and Cherie will be 

happy to help you. 

If you are enrolled in MCEP, follow these steps once 

you are logged in: 

• Select Your Student 

• Click on “Items At All Schools” 

• Click on “Elementary School” 

• Click on “Marshall Elementary” 

 

You should then be able to select “Yearbook” to  

purchase. 

While we all love our pets, the 

Marysville School District’s policy 

prohibits animals on 

school property.  

Please do not bring 

your pets to school 

when picking up your 

student.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation in 

this matter. 

 

 

 

Marshall Mustangs Night at the 
Silvertips! 

Sunday, March 12 @ 4:05 

Tickets are only $10.00 each 
(Upper Orange Level [SEC 202] 
seats) 

Click HERE to purchase tickets. 

Seats will be filled on a first come, 
first serve basis. 

http://payments.msd25.org
https://everettsilvertips.3dcartstores.com/MARSHALL-ELEMENTARY-SCHOOL-NIGHT-brSUNDAY-MARCH-12-at-405pmbrEVERETT-SILVERTIPS-VS-SPOKANE-CHIEFS_p_2153.html

